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April, 2020, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

In spite of these difficult days, I pray that you are all doing well.
Because of the virus, Freda and I have cancelled all our appointments. We
are staying at home, praying for our friends and loved ones, studying,
working in the house and yard, and planting a garden. We are thankful to be
able to attend drive-in services at our church. We are looking forward to
getting back to traveling to churches to update you on the BEAMS ministry.

Rene’ & Freda Freret

Bro. Leo McHale Passes Away

Recently, I received a call from Bro. Kim McHale, who called to inform me that his dad, Bro.
Leo McHale, had passed away. Soon after we moved the BEAMS ministry from Houston, Texas,
to Gulfport, Bro. Kim, along with his mom and dad, came and worked at BEAMS for a time.
While they were with us, they were a great help in packing Bibles and taking them to the post
office. Please pray for Bro. Kim. His dad was a great Christian and will be sorely missed.

Bibles Needed in the Country of Palau

It is a great honor for us to supply whole, hardback Bibles to missionaries on the foreign fields.
Often, we receive letters from missionaries thanking us for the Bibles. We recently received such a
letter from Bro. Terry McClure, missionary in the country of Palau.

Bro. McClure writes, “God bless you and thank you so much for sharing your love through
God’s Word. We receive at least eight King James Bibles every month and we use them in our
many outreaches throughout the year. Through our soul winning, in-home Bible studies, and in the
church services, every new Christian gets a BEAMS Bible from us. Often, it is their very first time
to have ever had a Bible or read a Bible. It’s so wonderful to be able to put God’s Word into the
hands of a new convert who is eager to learn more about God.”

Thank You
We want to thank you for your faithful prayers and support for us and for the BEAMS Bible
ministry. Please know that we love you and are praying for you.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



